
 
International Education /International WTE Committee 

 
November 30, 2017, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
 
Present: Tonya Kowalski, Ross Friesen, Courtney Sullivan, Miguel Gonzalez–Abellas, Nancy 
Tate, and Baili Zhang. Bob Beatty voted by email. Georgina Tenny attended as guest. 
 
 
Based on the insurance companies’ decision, the program leader’s clarifications, and the 
enhanced safety measures plus the fact that quite a few WU personnel have been there without 
incident, committee endorsed the trip to Cuban led by Georgina Tenny despite the travel warning. 
 
Minutes of October 29 meeting were approved. 
 
Zhang reported the CUC (Japan) 8-week program was successful and that the students would 
return home on Dec. 9.  Zhang also shared Phi Beta Delta’s programming information.   
 
Kowalski reported that the Law School approved a new study abroad program at Osaka 
University, Japan. 
 
Leslie Raynard’s travel request for $500 was approved retroactively.  
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Baili Zhang 

 


